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National Cadet and National Junior League matches on November 22 have been cancelled and the Jersey
Grand Prix next year will also not go ahead.

National Cadet League rounds at Ackworth and Plymouth, plus National Junior League rounds at Horsham,
Ackworth and Plymouth have been called off six weeks in advance of the events, as per the published policy.

To view our coronavirus cancellation policy click here.

Meanwhile, the Jersey Table Tennis Association has decided not to host the island’s annual Grand Prix, which
was scheduled to take place over the Easter weekend of April 2 to 4.

The organisers said they were disappointed to make the decision but are unable to adequately plan the event or
guarantee they could host the tournament in the light of current restrictions on the island. The Grand Prix was
also cancelled this year in the early weeks of restrictions caused by the pandemic.
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